
09/20/2016 Minutes PC (09/23/2016) 

 

TOWN OF RED CEDAR 

MINUTES - Planning Commission 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 The Planning Commission meeting was held at the Red Cedar Town Hall, E6591 627
th
 Avenue, 

Menomonie, WI on Tuesday, September 20, 2016. At 6:32 p.m., Chairman, Leon Herrick, called the meeting to 

order. Also present were Vice Chairman, Susan Harrison, Secretary, Cheryl Miller, and members Bob Cook, 

Chad Haldeman, and Ron Prochnow. Alternate, Marge Hebert, was absent. 

 

 Minutes. The Minutes of prior meeting (August 23, 2016) were reviewed. Motion by Bob Cook to 

approve the minutes; seconded by Chad Haldeman. None opposed. MC 

 

 Public Comments. None. 
 

 Review Final City of Menomonie “Bubble Map” for Conformity to Town’s Land Classifications. The maps were 

compared and reviewed. It is the consensus of those present that the Town of Red Cedar’s Preferred Land Use Map is in 

agreement with the Generalized Future Land Use Map of the City of Menomonie. 

 

 Update of Town Subdivision Ordinance. The balance of the proposed ordinance was reviewed, and corrections 

are to be made. Cheryl will make the necessary changes prior to the next meeting. This matter was postponed. 

 

 Updates on Applications for Individual Ordinances. Susan continues to work on applications. This matter was 

postponed. 

  

 Communications/Announcements. None. 

 

 Upcoming Agenda Items. Those postponed items above. 

 

 Additional Recommendations or Reports to the Town Board. None at this time. 

 

Set Next Meeting Date. The next meeting date was set for Tuesday, October 25, 2016, at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 Adjournment.  At 8:51 p.m., Chairman, Leon Herrick, adjourned the meeting without objection. 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
(The Minutes are subject to approval at the next, regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting.) 

 

 

 

 _____________________________________  September 23, 2016 

 Cheryl Miller, Secretary 


